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Date of Announcement – 1st July 2024  

 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

Due to illness of the Clerk of the Board. and Responsible Finance officer. the meeting scheduled for June 2024 was 

postponed. The next Board meeting is 22nd July 2024.  

 

Subsequently, the Annual Governance & Accountability Return 31st March 2024, section 1 and 2 will not be approved 

by the Board until this date.  

 

The Board have all been issued copies of the AGAR in June 2024 to review and inspect.  

 

The Annual Internal Audit Report 2023/24 was signed and approved 28th May 2024 with no issues.  

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Nigel Everard 

Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


